



FAMILY & FRIENDS

1. Read

Hi, my name's Johanna. I'm eleven and I come from England. I live in Cambridge and I go to school there. I have a sister, her name is Dora. She's 2. She is very **noisy**. She always cries when I've got something new. Oh, it's a horror!

My mom, Claudia, is 34 and she is at home now. She **looks after** Dora, but she also works when she has some free time, especially when Dora is asleep. My mom is a translator. She translates books and articles from Spanish to English.

My dad is an engineer. His name is Mark. He programs machines and they do what he wants them to do. It's **hard work** but it's fun. He travels all over the world because machines are everywhere.

My best friend is Noreen. We go to the same school together. Noreen has **blonde** hair and she wears glasses. She is also great at Maths. She always helps me with my homework when I'm in **trouble**. I really love my family and friends very much!

2. Match the pictures with the sentence.

- Dora cries a lot. She's noisy.
- Johanna's mom looks after her sister.
- Her dad works hard programming computers.
- Noreen is blonde and wears glasses.
- When I have troubles with Math, Noreen helps me



3. Read and decide True (T) or False (F)

- Johanna is from Scotland.
- She's 11 years old.
- Dora is Johanna's mom.
- Her father travels a lot.
- Johanna doesn't have friends.
- She loves her family and friends.
- Johanna's best friend is Harry

4. Answer the questions.

- a. What's Johanna's nationality?

- b. How old is her sister?

- c. What languages does her mom know?

- d. What is her dad's job?

- e. Who is her best friend?
